
Joe, 

Please accept this as a notification of my resignation from my position as a member of the 
Ann Arbor Energy Commission, September 10, 2024. 

While serving on the Commission has been a truly valuable experience, recent 
developments have made it increasingly difficult for me to fulfill my responsibilities to the 
full extent that I believe they require.  

I want to express my sincere gratitude for the opportunity to serve the community and work 
with such dedicated individuals. I wish the Commission continued success in its efforts to 
promote sustainability in Ann Arbor. 

Thank you for your understanding. 

Sincerely,  

Cherish Smith 

 

 




